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Jan 1, 1923 

Dear Paul, 
      Mrs. Hardin came down this evening and got the snow 

scene so this is $50 to the good.  Mrs. Hardin says she does not 
know when she will be in Chicago to get new frames for all her 

pictures and would like the flat band wood frames tou are doing 
for her if you will.  Likes the one you made for this picture you 

painted them for Christmas.  Am going to Chicago tomorrow as 
planned if nothing happens and expect to be back this next 

Tuesday.  Shall hope to see you soon after that.  Everyone raves 
over this big trees picture. 

Please remember me to your mother.  Hope all are well. 
Sincerely, 

Ginny Anderson 
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